
CONSTRUCTION
NOTICE OF AREA

HELLO, NEIGHBOR!
The Scott County CDA contracted with KA
Witt Construction to build three new
single-family homes in the Moraine
Addition. These units will be constructed
on Lots 8, 9 and 10 on the northwest side
of the Moraine Addition.
These will be four- and five-bedroom
units.

We are committed to being good
neighbors. KA Witt construction is
committed to ensuring the safety of the
jobsite team, the surrounding community
and you!

We will do our best to minimize
inconveniences of the construction
process, but please expect noise during
the working hours and occasional traffic
delays. 

K.A. Witt Construction will begin work this
fall and continue for approximately 9
months. 

Questions or concerns during construction.
WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR ABOUT IT.

cda-info@scottcda.org

info@kawitt.com

2025
Fall

Julie Siegert: (952) 402-9022

Jason Witt: (952) 758-2108


